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You’ve seen your junior employees grumble over progress reports and studying for the National
Professional Practice examination and perhaps wondered what all the fuss was about.

As a supervisor, it’s really important to do your part to assist your employees in achieving
registration. Over the years, we’ve noticed that more and more supervisors are on board -
something that both APEGM and the members-in-training appreciate. However, up to now, there
has never been a formal presentation directed just at supervisors.

This presentation aims to unlock some of the mysteries surrounding the pre-registration process.
We will look at some of the most commonly asked questions which come from both members-in-
training and supervisors but will try to focus more on the role that the supervisor needs to play.

Come with your questions, concerns and suggestions. There will be a short formal presentation, but
we will allow plenty of time to hear what you have to say.

Even though this is called A Supervisor’s Guide to Registration — please feel free to sign up if you
are a member-in-training or academic assessment applicant or even a potential member-in-training/
academic assessment applicant. If you can bring your supervisor, all the better.



